
DeTOUR TOWNSHIP 

REGULAR MEETING 

October 9, 2018 

A regular meeting of the DeTour Township Board was called to order at 5:30p.m.on  October 9, 2018  in the Township 

office by Superintendent Tom Lehman. 

Present:  Superintendent Tom Lehman, Clerk Linda Fisher, Treasurer Sharon Hamel and Trustees Bob Vaught 

and Johnny Fountain.  There were no members absent. 

A motion was made by John Fountain and supported by Bob Vaught to approve the minutes of the regular meeting held 

on August 14, 2018 as presented.  All were in favor and the motion carried. 

Motion was made by Sharon Hamel and supported by Tom Lehman to approve the Treasurer’s report for the months of 

July and August 2018 as presented.  All were in favor and the motion carried. 

A motion was made by Tom Lehman and supported by Linda Fisher to approve the bills that were paid in Septemer and 

October and give approval to the Clerk and Treasurer to pay the regular bills for the upcoming months of November and 

December 2018. All were in favor and the motion carried. 

Old Business 

Superintendent Lehman informed the Board that there will be no asphalt getting done, as was originally planned 

for this year.  

New Business 

A motion was made by Tom Lehman and supported by Bob Vaught to approve the bill submitted to the Township by 

Chippewa County to cover the cost of  the new guardrails installed on North Caribou Lake Road. 

A motion was made by John Fountain and supported by Tom Lehman to allocate $15,000  toward grant money for the 

newly acquired beachfront  property on M-134.  It was suggested to possibly rope off where the property lines are and 

maybe signage or “No Trespassing” signs for the present time. 

 

There being no further business to come before the Township, the meeting was adjourned at 5:55p.m. 

 

Linda Fisher, Clerk 

DeTour Township 

 


